Same great people,
same great food...

But at a new location...
with no parking fee!

This year, your Guild’s Annual Picnic will be at
the Crossings of Colonie, Sunday, June 8.

We will be located at the West Pavilion near the playground. Food will be served from
noon to 3 p.m., beverages will be available until 5.

Sure, there won't be a softball field, but there is the Capital Region’s best playground as
well as plenty of grass for the children (and adults) to run around on.

Come out for a day of fun, friendship and fellowship. The picnic is open to members of
our union and their immediate families. Singles can bring a guest.

LT’s Grill, who provided the food last year, will again be serving up burgers (beef and
veggie), BBQ chicken, salads and cookies. Wine, beer and soda will be provided too.

Join with your union colleagues for a fun day, rain or shine!



